
Graves, Natalie (Consultant) 

From: Fendt, Kathy (Consultant)
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2008 3:20 PM
To: Page, Heather (Consultant)
Subject: FW: city coordination strategy
Importance: High
Attachments: city process discussions.doc
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Another historical one.  I'm pretty sure I've already sent you the attachment and mentioned to 
you that Alec was involved, but this Email gives you have documentation of who was involved 
in the discussion at the time. 
  
  
Kathy Fendt 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
Permitting Team 
(206) 267-3833 
  
  
 

From: Fendt, Kathy (Consultant)  
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2007 9:53 AM 
To: Williamson, Alec; Conte, Rick (Consultant); Chen, Wally (Consultant); Halsted, Jesse (Consultant); Stenberg, 
Kathryn 
Cc: Kassebaum, Carl; Lacy, Paul 
Subject: FW: city coordination strategy 
Importance: High 
 
Based on the discussion we had last Friday, the attachment conveys the approach we are 
proposing to take in the next round of discussions with City staff on permitting and design 
review.  This approach would be substantially the same for all upcoming AWV projects.    
  
Please take a look at the attachment and let me know if you have any questions or concerns 
about any of this.  We are meeting with Sandy Gurkewitz this Thursday (tomorrow) afternoon, 
so would appreciate your input before that if possible.  Note that Sandy specifically asked to 
meet only with the Environmental team first prior to meeting with design teams, so follow-up 
meetings with City staff and design teams will be scheduled for full discussion and involvement 
of all parties.  The most critical project to discuss with the City will be the north end project 
with 30% design plans due out on September 28th.  Thank you. 

  
Kathy Fendt 
Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Project 
Permitting Team 
(206) 267-3833 
  
  


